
              ALL-ACCESSIBLE SPORTS COMPLEX & PARK, INC. 
OVERVIEW OF 03/30/2023 MEETING 

MEETING LOCATION:  MAIN STREET BISTRO 
 
ATTENDEES 
 Dave Macioci, President 
                  Edward Gamble, Ass’t Secretary 
                       Melissa Eaton, CPA, Secretary/Treasurer 
                Sally Grimm 
                                 Derek Upp 
 

TOPICS OF DISCUSSION 
 
 Looking at various State Funds. 
 Is a permit required for sign at new field? 
 
REPORT FROM MELISSA EATON  
 

 Meeting with DD Board (Dave Uhl & Todd McCullough); 
requesting only 1 phase not 2 to prevent from having porta-
johns. 

 Thursday, May 11th at Fisher Catholic High School 
4:30-6:00 pm; Trade Show ($120.00), 6-foot length table; 
Dinner $55/person; 6 pm. Call Melissa for reservations. 

 $699,941.57:  Balance at Fairfield Foundation; 
$150,000.00 Grant pending from ODNR; 
$50,000.00 Grant pending from Fairfield Foundation 

 General Contractor to submit quote for field only by 4/17. 
 Meeting with Parks & Recreation about alternatives. 

 
 

NEXT MEETING: Thursday, April 26th at BISTRO, 5:30 PM 
 



 
 


